
Hello:  
 
I am asking that you PLEASE support HB 4075A, legislation to end the gruesome coyote killing 
contests. Many states have already implemented this can we please follow their lead? Oregon's 
wildlife is managed under the public trust doctrine which holds that our state's wildlife is 
managed for the benefit of ALL Oregonians, it is unethical and cruel to randomly kill wildlife for 
sport.  HB 4075A is good for farmers, true hunters, and wildlife. Science has proven that coyote 
killing increases conflict with livestock and shows ethical hunters in a bad light. This House Bill is 
perfectly aligned with Oregon's values, the best science available and broad public support.  
 
May we please have your support on this most important bill. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marilyn Coomber  
Damascus, OR.  
ph: 503-333-3821 
 

   

 

 


